
PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Texas Gatorfest Announces Road and Boat Ramp Closures for 2023 Event

Anahuac, Texas - Texas Gatorfest, the highly anticipated annual event celebrating all
things alligator, would like to inform the public about the temporary closures of certain
roads and boat ramps during the upcoming festival. The closures are necessary to
ensure public safety and facilitate smooth event operations.

From midnight on Thursday, September 7, through 7pm on Sunday, September 17,
2023, Frost Road, Knearem Road, Oak Road, and the portion of Oliver Road above the
hill at Fort Anahuac Park will be closed to the public. However, public access to piers
and boat ramps will still be available via Chambers Drive to Oliver Road (below the hill)
until the closure of boat ramps on September 14 at midnight.

Furthermore, the boat ramps at Fort Anahuac Park will be closed from midnight on
Thursday, September 14, through 7pm on Sunday, September 17, 2023. This closure is
necessary to ensure the safety of all participants and visitors during the event.

Texas Gatorfest, scheduled to take place from September 15 to 17, 2023, promises to
be an exciting and memorable experience for attendees. The festival will feature thrilling
alligator shows, live music performances, delicious food vendors, and a wide range of
family-friendly activities.

To ensure that the public is well-informed about the closures, appropriate signage will
be posted in the affected areas. Texas Gatorfest would like to express its gratitude to
the community for their continued support and understanding during this time. For any
further inquiries or questions, please contact the Texas Gatorfest office.
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